

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF September 20, 2016
The meeting began at 2:35 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, and Connie Owens).  Visitors present were Grace Jeffries.   
Agenda:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the August 2, 2016 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: Ms. Jeffries had a concern about the student dress code.  In the student handbook the students should be wearing closed toe and closed heal shoes for safety purposes.  Students have also been wearing spaghetti straps and short shorts to school.  There were other dress code concerns.  Mr. Corder explained that teachers will be given reminders through an email concerning student dress code.  Please call the FRC first before sending a student to see Mr. Buchanan.

Student Achievement:   MAP and KPrep data will be reviewed and discussed at the next SBDM meeting on October 18th at 2:30 p.m.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time.
New Business:   
No New Business at this time.
Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  
Current enrollment is 483. 
Our first Parent Night will be Thursday, September 22nd from 5:30-7:00.  

Adjournment:   Mrs. Owens made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

Next meeting will be October 18th at 2:30 in the Radcliff Elementary conference room.
Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
